
Clayton State University 
 
Rush / Information Session Posting 
 
Effective February 2007, all fraternities and sororities are required to 
post and circulate information regarding their upcoming Rush or 
Information Session a minimum of five (5) days before the scheduled 
date; this excludes weekends.   
 
No fraternity or sorority will be permitted to host a Rush or an 
Information Session (and under extreme circumstances – membership 
in-take) without the aforementioned requirement being met. 
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